
Geospatial & Space Technology department hosts girls from different schools participating in the 
Scientific Camp of Excellence: Mentoring Girls In Stem For A Secure Sustainable Future. 

 

The department of Geospatial & Space Technology on 11/11/14, held a demo on numerous types of 
surveying equipment to girls from different schools participating in the scientific Camp of Excellence: 
Mentoring Girls In Stem For A Secure Sustainable Future. The Scientific Camp is sponsored by Unesco, 
Ministry of Education, National Commision for Science, Technology and Innovation, and the University 
of Nairobi. 


